
Sharla Dillon 

From: Lisa Foust 
Sent: 
To: 

Monday, January 06, 2014 1 :56 PM 
Sharla Dillon 

Subject: FW: Entrix Telecom, Inc. Cancellation Request in TN -TRA Docket No. 03-00423 

Sharla, 

Can you put a copy of this email in the docket file for 03-00423? 

Thanks, 
Lisa 

From: earl Billek [mailto:carl.billek@idt.net] 
Sent: Thursday, December 26, 2013 11:08 AM 
To: Lisa Foust 
Subject: Re: Entrix Telecom, Inc. cancellation Request in TN - TRA Docket No. 03-00423 

Ms. Foust: 

The answer to your first question is "No", so the answer to your second question is "Not Applicable". 

Please let me know if you have additional questions. 

Thanks. 

Carl Billek 

From: Lisa Foust [mailto:Lisa.Foust@tn.gov] 
Sent: Thursday, December 26, 2013 11:52 AM 
To: 'carl.billek@idt.net' <carl.billek@idt.net> 
Subject: Entrix Telecom, Inc. cancellation Request in TN - TRA Docket No. 03-00423 

Mr. Billek, 

We received the request to cancel the certification of Entrix Telecom, Inc. to provide 
telecommunications services in Tennessee. Can you provide the following information? 

1) Does Entrix have customers in Tennessee currently? 
2) If so, have those customers been notified of the need to find a new long distance 
carrier? Provide a copy of the notification letter. 

If you have questions about this inquiry, feel free to call me at 615-770-6886. 

Thanks, 
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Lisa Foust 
Utilities Division 
Tennessee Regulatory Authority 
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